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TO:  Bertha W. Henry, County Administrator 

 

FROM:    Henry A. Sniezek, Director 
  Environmental Protection and Growth Management Department 
 

DATE:  February 11, 2019  

 

RE:  County land use and zoning requirements for Kanter to drill an exploratory oil well 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
In response to inquiries about the proposed Kanter Real Estate project in western Broward County, staff 
has determined that the proposed development would not be in compliance with the County’s existing 
Land Use and Zoning requirements.  
 
In order to move forward, the development would need Board approval of an amendment to the Broward 
County Land Use Plan, which would include review by the Broward County Planning Council, and an 
amendment to the Unincorporated Area Land Use Plan.  Additionally, Board approval would be needed 
to rezone the property, prior to issuance of permits for development. 
 
Please feel free to contact me at your convenience. 
 
/HAS 
Cc:   Andrew J. Meyers, Esq., County Attorney 
 Robert Melton, County Auditor 
 Monica Cepero, Deputy County Administrator 
 Jo Sesodia, Director, Planning and Development Management Division 
  
 


